
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Homework 
 

 Children will receive a piece of maths and English 

homework on a Friday that we expect to be returned 

by the following Friday.  

 Children will have a set of spellings to learn and these 

will also be tested on the following Friday. 

 

Children are expected to read daily and this will need 

recording in their reading record book at least 3 times per 

week. These are checked on a Friday.  

 

Remember the homework challenges that are ongoing 

throughout the term. 

 

PE 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school every 

Monday. They can bring it home to be washed on a Friday 

but must make sure they bring it back with them after the 

weekend. Our PE day this term will usually be on a 

Wednesday.  

 

 

We are always happy to see you to discuss your child. 

However, we do ask that unless you have some urgent 

information for the day, you try to see us after school, when 

we will have more time to talk to you. 

Class Information  
Year 1 

 
Spring Term 2 2020 

We hope you find the following information 

helpful in supporting your child this term. You 

will find a brief overview of the curriculum 

content for some subject areas along with a 

more detailed ‘knowledge organiser’ for other 

subjects. This information is designed to give 

you a flavour of what the children in year 1 will 

be learning this term as well as some more 

detailed information on the knowledge we 

expect children to know at the end of this 

term.    

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Miss Calaby 



   

 
 

English 

 
In English lessons, the children 

will be continuing to learn how 

an information text and a 

cumulative story. We will be 

looking at the books, ‘Dear 
Daddy’ by Phillipe Dupasquier 

and ‘The Elephant and the Bad 
Baby’ by Elfrida Vipont. 

 

Maths 

 
In Maths lessons, the children 

will be continuing to learn to 

count, read and write numbers 

to 50. We will also been 

exploring the length, height and 

weight of everyday objects. 

Science 

 
In Science lessons, children will 

be looking at how to take care 

of the Earth. We will be looking 

ways to protect the Earth’s 

natural resources and issues 

with logging, pollution and ways 

to recycle. 

 

History 

 
In History lessons, children will 

be studying past and present 

Prime Ministers. We will be 

looking at when Parliament was 

first introduced and what 

impact this had on our country. 

 

Art 

 
In Art lessons, children will be 

exploring architecture and 

sculpture. We will be learning 

how to be architects and 

designing our own buildings. We 

will be studying Degas’ ‘Little 

Dancer’. 
  

Music 

 
In Music lessons, we will be 

learning how to find the pulse 

and rhythm of different songs 

in our ‘Round and Round’ topic. 

We will also be changing the 

tempo and pitch of the songs 

using a range of musical 

instruments. 

RE 

 
In RE lessons with Mrs Mead, 

the children will be studying 

‘What did Jesus teach us?’ and 

looking at Christianity.  

PSHE 

 
In PSHE lessons, the children 

will be looking at the topic 

‘Healthy Me’. We will be looking 

at ways to keep ourselves 

healthy and safe. 
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